andum

co~opereat producti
reviewing

quirements.
Je The need to co-ordinate

he Blood Pro

review progre:

and SH 13 a formal professio
regularly to oversee the wo

The co

jmplementation of policy.

whose title,
Products Pz

Products Production

production and d

aposition

on

251011

which require

,velopment activities of

gend the Protein

antated body whi

and ensur

('1-

‘ht be the "Joint Working Parx

UJoint St
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1location of

and PFC, Liberton

5 i
the provision of

between the two countries

the co-ordination of

ient and apparatus
S mectice ) evelopments
implications of
Concerpi applezfions
tters. "

relevarit

held its first
973 when a significent divergence of view developed betwee

ansfusion Services in Scotland and in Englend and Weles on

production of blood products. Subsequent efforts to resolve

I3 bl

took place between the two Departments.

lpo In March 1973 an expert group was convened to advise the Department on

likely trends in hsemophilia treatment end related matters. The group was

chaired initislly by one of the Department's Deputy Chief Medical Officers and

was representative of the available expertise in this field. Its terms of

reference were:

"Po advise the Department on trends in methods of treatment for
haemophilia and allied conditions; to consider possible future
requirements for the treatment of the condit: nd the consequ

for the supply of therapeutic agents."”

The Group eventually advised that 400,000 deonations per annum would be red
to treat UK sufferers from haemophilim of all degreces of severity, and more
strenuous efforts were made to clear surgical waiting lists and if home or
eventually prophylactic treatment became accepted ways of treatment of the

problems of haemophiliacs.
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consider

e s LY 44
rroaucts cduction

PTog
terms
constitution it might be expe be the single
the problems which Ministers now wish to exemine,
to loock at both reguirements
directly advise on

remit were

about to embark

Whilst theoretical considerations might therefore point to the

Joint Steering Cormittee as the body to reconvene, the experience of
those who served on this body might rule it out as impracticatle. Even so
it might be difficult to convince Ministers that differences which caused

problems on a Committee some three years ago were such es to

the Committee if otherwise it is the most suitsble body for t!
especially as Ministers have expressed their concern to see co-c

Enzland end Scotland.

Furthermore, by remitting the problems to one single body it might avoid

kind of difficulty which would arise if wvarious aspects of the matter unde
J I
review were to be 1 ed at by different bodies and they were to meakse

recommendations which were not entirely compatible.

Conclusicon

to the strength of feelings of those who served on the Joint

which it is not possible to geuge from the papers, the
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